
                                                                                             

   

Reclaiming childhood, one family at a time.  
  

  

Self Introduction 

Centre Director   

When I was 6 years old and my teacher asked me what I want to be when I grow up, 

in a heart beat my answer was ‘Teacher’. I did not know why, but I wanted to be a 

teacher and was determined about it. Fast forward 10 years later, I got my first 

opportunity to volunteer as an assistant teacher in a kindergarten. This is when I found 

my true passion for working with children!  

My interest in this profession stems from a desire to learn 

and understand more about children’s behaviour. To learn 

more and be able to contribute more to children, I kept 

pursuing education and got graduated as Bachelor of 

Education and then Bachelor of Commerce. 

After getting my Child Development Supervisor certification, I 

started working at daycare programs to contribute towards 

well being and grooming of children outside the school world, 

to ensure they felt like home and cared when away from their 

hardworking parents. I joined Bambini in 2018 for a short 

time, but in that time, I realized how they are different from 

other centers and it really interested me due to their focus on 

child’s learning through various child-led and play based 

programs. After working couple years for Edmonton Public 

School Board with special needs children, I got the golden 

opportunity to join Bambini as their Center Director.  

With my qualification, years of experience and support of amazing professionals at 

Bambini, I am confident that I will continue to contribute towards the well being and 

growth of children and maintain the amazing relationship with parents.  

In the next few weeks, I will try to introduce myself to you in person, however, please 

do not hesitate to say Hi if you see me around. I would love to meet you!  

Please feel free to reach out to me for any questions, concerns or suggestions. I am 

always available for you!  
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Out of School Care Co-ordinator 

 

My name is Carrie-Anne. I have been working in childcare since 2007. I have 

my Childcare Worker Certification and am working towards Childcare 

Supervisor certificate through Grand Prairie Regional College. My passion is 

reading Children’s verbal and non-verbal ques and helping them reach their 

greatest potential socially and emotionally. 

I have a son who is in high school. In my free time, I am a Scout leader, social 

runner and love relaxing with a good book. 

I am working with Bambini since October 2019 and look forward to continuing 

to learn and grow with the bambini family, staff, children, and parents. 

 
 

OCTOBER UPCOMING EVENTS & IMPORTANT DATES  

Celebration of Gratitude  October 1st-7th: As most of us have different family backgrounds here at our 

centre, a lot of families have different first language. We would love to know how you say THANK YOU in your 

language. Educators in each room will be handing out a rock in a Ziploc bag to each family to write THANK 

YOU in your first language. We request you to bring it back to the centre by 7th of October.  

Donation Bin October 1st-9th we will have Food Bank Donation bin 

setup in our foyer. We Thank you in advance for all your donations and 

participating in providing those in need during Thanksgiving time.  

Pajama Day October 7th Centre Pajama Day. 

Dress Up  October 30th costume day 
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